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Tuesday, 04 May 2021 

RE: Eid 
 

Dear Parents & Carers,  

I want to take this opportunity to wish you and your family Eid Mubarak if you will be celebrating Eid 
at the end of Ramadan. 
 
At the moment Eid is expected to fall around the 12th May. Students will be able to take Eid as a day 
for religious observance but this is limited to one day and you will need to inform Heads of Year, 
Form Tutors or the School Office for this to be marked appropriately and be marked as an authorised 
absence. This can be done through a note in the planner, an e-mail or a phone call.  
 
I understand that we will not know the exact date until closer to the time and this makes it difficult 
to plan for absences however we expect students to ensure that they only take the day of Eid itself 
and any other days will be marked as unauthorised absence.  
 
We hope that you are able to celebrate this special time as much as possible with the current 
restrictions and I wish you and your family a safe and happy Eid.  
 

Yours Sincerely,  

 

Mr A Barzey 
Headteacher 
Heron Hall Academy 
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